Aspiration Respect Endeavour

Alderton Hill, Loughton, Essex IG10 3JA t: 020 8508 1173 e: office@rodingvalley.net www.rodingvalley.net

Headteacher: Mr D Charlton Chief Executive Officer: Mr P Banks



12th January 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

As a school we are becoming increasingly multicultural and multilingual, and to celebrate the different cultures and languages in our school, we will be introducing two new celebration events this year. The first of these events is **Multicultural Fusion**, which will take place on **Friday 8th March**, **2024**.

Multicultural Fusion - This event will be a concert in which students' home culture and language are celebrated. Students will perform in different genres - Dance/Song/Music/Spoken word - this could be in their home language or traditional dance from their heritage country. This concert will take place on the evening of 8th March, 2024. There will also be a concert during the school day for our KS3 pupils to attend.

We are inviting students to take part in this concert. This is open to <u>all students</u> - obviously students with a different home language or cultural background are welcome, but also any student can be part of this, either taking part in a group dance or song, or as part of the production team.

If your son/daughter would like to take part in this, please complete the <u>Multicultural Fusion</u> <u>Google form</u> attached by <u>Friday 19th January</u>. This promises to be an exciting event.

Yours faithfully

Mr P Melvin Head of MFL Ms P Larkin Deputy Headteacher

P. Larhin





















